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OIA20-0861 
 
21 January 2021 
 
Grace Haden  
fyi-request-14051-3d7a0cf9@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Grace 
 
Thank you for your email of 8 December 2020 requesting information relating to information 
linked to inspectors employed from July 2017. Your request has been considered under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). 
 
You requested the following:  

 
Could you please advise which organisation (as in legal entity) each inspector was 
employed by in the period from July 2017. 
 

The Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) does not hold information specifically identifying the 
legal entity each inspector was employed by. Therefore, this part of your request is refused 
under section 18(g) of the OIA. 
 

As warrants need to be renewed, we wish to know the dates when each licence was 
issued and expired and the date of renewal for each of the inspectors that renewals 
apply to and for all period from the time of first being issued 

 
Please see below for the dates of each appointment for the Animal Welfare Inspectors 
named in your previous request (OIA20-0693). 
 

Kevin Plowright  
 

Date of Appointment 
or Renewal 

Expiry date at time of 
appointment 

9 Nov 2005 8 Nov 2006 

24 Oct 2006 23 Oct 2009 

2 Dec 2010 1 Dec 2011 

2 Dec 2011 1 Dec 2014 

13 Nov 2014 13 Nov 2017 

13 Nov 2017 13 Nov 2020 

 
Lori Davis  
 

Date of Appointment 
or Renewal 

Expiry date at time of 
appointment 

9 Feb 2009 8 Feb 2010 

9 Feb 2010 8 Feb 2013 

9 Feb 2013 8 Feb 2016 

20 Sep 2013 8 Feb 2016 

4 Feb 2016 4 Feb 2019 
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4 Feb 2019 4 Feb 2022 

 
Mike Loulanting  
 

Date of Appointment 
or Renewal 

Expiry date at time of 
appointment 

15 Nov 2019 15 Nov 2020 

 
Tracy Phillips  
 

Date of Appointment 
or Renewal 

Expiry date at time of 
appointment 

29 Aug 2019  29 Aug 2022  

 
Greg Reid  
 

Date of Appointment 
or Renewal 

Expiry date at time of 
appointment 

16 Oct 2014 16 Oct 2017 

16 Oct 2017 16 Oct 2020 

 
I trust the information provided is of assistance. Should you have any concerns with this 
response, I would encourage you to raise these with the Ministry for Primary Industries at 
Official.InformationAct@mpi.govt.nz. Alternatively, you are advised of your right to also raise 
any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. Contact details are: Office of the 
Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143 or at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gary Orr 
Director Compliance Services 
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